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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

USE OF FORK LIFT TRUCKS ON PORT 
ROADS. 

 
 

 

May I please take this opportunity to remind all port 
users that the practice of transporting loads on fork 
lift trucks on the main port roads is not permitted by 
ABP. It is expected that any transportation is done 
either by suitable road vehicle or side loader and that 
all loads are safe and secure. Should ABP observe 
anyone transgressing these requirements, they will be 
issued with an H&S non-compliance, in line with our 

Transport Policy. A copy of this policy can be found 
using the following link: 
 
http://www.southwalesports.co.uk/Port_Information/Port_Saf
ety/Transport_Policy/ 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 

Sean Sullivan, Head of Safety, South Wales.    
 

12th March 2012 


